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City of Dexter Offices Closed Wednesday, July 4th

Dexter, Missouri - The city of Dexter offices will be closed on Wednesday, July 4, 2018
for the Independence Holiday.

Monday and Tuesday trash will be on schedule.

Wednesday and Thursday trash will be one day late.

No bulk pick up on Friday.

Have a safe and happy holiday!

City of Dexter Fireworks Display is slated for dark on Wednesday, July 4th (that's around
8:30 p.m.)  If rain, the fireworks display will be on Thursday, July 5th.  The ShowMe
Times will announce via Facebook, Twitter and Text if the fireworks display is moved to
Thursday as soon as the city makes a decision. (Typically not made until right before the
event is to start).
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